
28 October 2023 

Security 

 

For the last two weekends in a row, there have been several attempted car break-

ins throughout the neighborhood.  Keep up your vigilance. Continue to lock 

vehicles parked outside whether on the street or in your driveway.  Don’t forget 

to include visiting relatives and family friends.  Invest in a security camera. For all 

incidents file a police report via 311 or online and notify the security committee.  

Check the CHOA website for steps to take if this should happen to your property. 

 

CHOA Security 

 

 

Here are some tips to help you keep our neighborhood safe 

 

1. Get to know your neighbors and communicate with them regularly. 

 

2. Make it less appealing to steal by keeping valuables out of sight. 

 

3. Keep spare keys with a trusted neighbor, not under a doormat or planter, on a ledge, or 

in the mailbox. 

 

4. Install security camera systems and alarms around your home to deter potential 

burglars or criminals. 

 

5. Have your package delivered only when you are home and can retrieve them promptly 
 


